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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Last school year you consented for your child to receive 2 doses of the HPV (Human papilloma virus) 

vaccination. The first dose was given in year 8 and the 2nd and final dose is now due in year 9. The nursing 

team will be attending your child’s school on Wednesday 19th April to give the final HPV2 vaccine to your 

child.  

If you have had the second vaccination elsewhere, you no longer wish for your child to have the second 

vaccination or any of your child’s health circumstances have changed, please can you inform your school so 

that they can inform us before the vaccination session.  

If nothing has changed you do not need to take any further action, and the nurses will vaccinate your child 

when next in school. Please do not complete an additional consent form. 

For further information and translation please visit the following website: www.nhs.uk/vaccinations where 

you can also find information on the virus, the disease, and the vaccine, as well as links to other useful 

websites. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Bromley School Age Immunisation Team 

 


